
 
 
Sep 23th, 2015 
RE: PCN # - Reed Switch Box Logo Change 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
As we continue to integrate the Hamlin Sensors business into Littelfuse Inc., we would like to notify you of an 
update on printing logo on the reed switches boxes come from our Philippines plant. The new boxes have the 
equal quality and dimensions as the existing Hamlin boxes. The logo change will be implemented to the 
product as early as this September. Qualification report is available upon request. The illustration below shows 
the new Littelfuse box on the right next to the Hamlin box on the left. 
 

 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Will Li 
Global Product Manager – Sensors 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Inc. 
WLi@Littelfuse.com 
 
Max Shi 
Assistant Product Manager – Sensors 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Inc. 
MShi@Littelfuse.com 

 


